
As we welcome the beautiful month of April, I am looking 

forward to Spring as it is a time of renewal and growth.  

Spring brings a sense of joy and rejuvenation. It's the 

perfect time to enjoy the blooming flowers, warmer 

weather, and longer days. 

We believe in the power of community and the importance 

of staying connected. Spring is a wonderful time to engage 

with fellow residents and participate in community

activities. Our resident town hall meetings continue to be a 

valuable platform for sharing ideas and feedback. I 

encourage all residents to participate and voice their thoughts. Together, we can 

make The Village an even better place to live. 

As we move forward, I am excited about the many opportunities that lie ahead. 

Our team is constantly working to enhance the quality of life for our residents, and 

we value your input and support. Please feel free to reach out to me or any 

member of our staff with your suggestions. 

Thank you for being a part of The Village family. I look forward to seeing you 

around and wish you all a wonderful and healthy April. 

A Note from the Executive Director 

Dawn Belote, 
Executive Director  

Residents 

Staff 

• Sally, 04/11

• Judy, 04/18

• Neil, 04/20

• Thomas, 04/21

• William, 04/25

• John, 04/26

• Eric, 04/19

• Anthony, 04/20

This month’s resident spotlight falls on 
one of our Kathys! This Kathy has been 
with us for a little over a year and before 
joining our community  worked as a 
receptionist in a chiropractic office. In her 
spare time, Kathy enjoys playing mobile 
games, watching suspenseful tv shows, 
and Hallmark movies. Kathy is originally 
from Illinois and did much traveling after 
marrying her late husband who was a 
traveling salesman. They were together 
33 years. If you see Kathy around the 
community, make sure to say hi! 

Kathy 

This month’s staff spotlight goes to our 
very own Michelle who has been one of 
our “Village People” for a little over a year 
now. Every day Michelle finds joy in seeing 
her residents and nurturing the bond she 
has made with each of them. In her spare 
time, she enjoys spending time with her 
daughters and reading. She especially loves 
true crime, mystery novels, and memoirs. 
Make sure to give Michelle your book 
recommendations when you see her in the 
community! 

Michelle, Med Tech 

Mardi Gras: Our 

memory care  

residents are always 

down for a good 

party. Mardi Gras was 

the perfect reason to 

don some accessories 

and have a good 

time. Bob and Sue are 

showing their Mardi 

Gras spirit! 

Bible Study: During their second bible study meeting Ms. 

Deborah brought each attendee their own bible, notebook, 

study guide, and bookmarks. Here we can see Sandy and Judy 

picking out their notebooks and preparing for their meeting. 

Team Member Spotlight 

Resident Spotlight 



Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  

Bottles & Blooms Happy 
Hour with JD Dorland 
04/11 at 3:30 PM 
 
Live Music: Carson Lilley 
04/15 at 1 PM 
Dining Lounge 
 
Live Music : Cameron 
Villanueva 
04/18 at 3:30 PM 
Dining Lounge 
 
Live Music: Dan Hausler 
04/22 at 1 PM 
2nd Floor Commons 
 
The Great Decluttering: 
Spring Cleaning Event 
04/26 at 10 AM 
Basement Common Area 
 
Safety Seminar with 
Shweta Deodhar 
04/30 at 12:30 PM 
Dining Lounge 
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